
September 2014 / DCM Report / District 41 
 
Halloween Party 

Planning for a Halloween Party has started – to get involved talk to the event coordinator (Paulie) 
and/or come to the new Activities Committee meeting, held on the 1st and 3rd Monday of each month 
before the Hard Knocks group in Moxham, 6:45pm. 

More info online at www.wpadistrict41.org/activities/ 

 

Literature 

Effective October 1st, 2014, the price of literature ordered from AAWS (A.A. World Services, Inc.) will 
increase. The price of shipping will come down slightly. Orders up to $50 are still $10 for shipping. $51 to 
$250 orders are 15% shipping, down from 19%. $251 to $500 orders are now 12%, down from 16%. 
Shipping for orders over $500 will remain free. 

More info online at www.wpadistrict41.org/about-us/ 

 
New Spirituality Pamphlet is Out 

This pamphlet is meant to address a wider variety of alcoholic, regardless of religious belief or lack 
thereof. 
 
Read the new pamphlet at www.wpadistrict41.org/explore/pamphlets/ 
 
4th Quarterly Meeting 
The fourth quarterly meeting of Area 60 will be held on December 7th, 2014 at 8:30am at the 
Comfort Inn on Rodi Rd. in the Penn Hills. All GSR’s, District Officers and those interested in 
service are urged to attend. 
 
 
-Jon M., DCM, District 41, Johnstown / September 17th, 2014 
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